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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE	Contact:	Faye Barnhart, Co-proponent	
	Phone:  	(970) 768-6823
View the Initiative now at:	Email:  	ColoradoLife2024@gmail.com
         www.GotAHeart.Org	

Colorado Life 2024 Petitions are Available 

First Life Initiative in Colorado Since the Overturn of Roe


November 13, 2023 Colorado There was an exciting turnout of area residents for the Colorado Life Initiative this past Tuesday at the AGLOW meeting at New Life Church in Eckley.   
     
One of the Co-proponents of the initiative, Faye Barnhart, began the distribution of the citizens' initiative petition for this area at the gathering. This citizen’s ballot initiative for 2024 proposes changing Colorado law to protect all living children beginning at conception. Currently, Colorado law allows terminating children’s lives until birth. 

The petition is approved and ready for citizens to gather signatures from registered voters. With enough signatures collected, the issue will be placed on the 2024 General Election ballot in 2024 so all Colorado voters can decide the issue. Rather than being decided by legislators and the governor in Dener, the issue will be decided by Colorado registered voters throughout the state. 

With 50% plus one vote by the majority of Colorado Voters in November 2024, the new law would protect all children in the womb, and expectant mothers will be referred for life-saving support and non-violent alternatives. This is so important for Colorado mothers, families, children, and our communities. Colorado Life Initiative volunteers are asking all area residents to help. Colorado gives a limited amount of time for citizens to gather the required number of signatures and every signature is important. Success depends on many people being willing to each do our part.

If you would like to circulate a petition, please go online to: gotaheart.org. This site is very thorough and easy to navigate. Circulators in our area are prepared to provide you a petition to circulate in your area, church, family, groups, neighborhood, and organizations.

The Colorado Life Initiative upholds that "every mother deserves the blessing of her children and every child deserves a birthday."

For more information, to read the complete text of the initiative, to find the nearest Petition Distribution event or location, to circulate a petition, and for access to educational links, handouts, related Scriptures, and sermons, visit: www.GotAHeart.org
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